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Public Notice
August 1, 2021

Notice is hereby given that the Housing Authority of Brevard County (HABC) is making changes to the Administrative Plan for the Housing Choice Voucher Program (Admin Plan). This Public Notice is published from August 1, 2021 – August 30, 2021.

HABC is updating its Exceptions to 25 Percent per Project Cap [FR Notice 1/18/17] policy found in Chapter 17 Project Based Vouchers of the Admin Plan (17.II.F).
The current policy states:
Excepted units will be limited to units for elderly families.
The proposed policy states:
Excepted units will be limited to units for elderly families and for units with households eligible for supportive services, including but not limited to coordination of community services, life skills training and community integration services, available to all families receiving PBV assistance in the project.

Comments can be submitted via recorded message to Kevin Senecal 321-775-1574 or in writing to the attention of Kevin Senecal, 1401 Guava Avenue, Melbourne, FL 32935 or via email at ksenecal@habc.us. 
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COMMISSIONERS

Jon Turla, Chair
Brian Nemeroff, Vice Chair
Martin Hindsley
Phyllis M. Principe

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF BREVARD COUNTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Dear Mr. Tanaka,

A letterhead refers to the heading at the top of a sheet of letter paper. It usually consists of a name and an
address, or a logo. This often appears in letters created by companies and individuals for communicating
messages, whether it's within the team, business partners, or with clients.

Letterheads are important branding tools as well, as they are sent out to a wide audience. They can set the
tone for messages while showcasing your company's expertise and professionalism. This makes it
important for you to create a letterhead that captures your brand's identity while presenting important

details. It helps to create a template that you can use for different occasions, from inter-office memos to
customer correspondences.

Respectfully,

BENJAMIN SHAH

EQUAL HOUSING
OPPORTUNITY

1401 Guava Avenue Melbourne, FL 32935 | Main: (321) 775-1575 | Fax: (321) 775-1551 | www.habc.us
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COMMISSIONERS

Tommy Sokola, Chair
Patricia Sims, Vice Chair
Judith Doyle
Steve Spragins
Gloria Durrant

MELBOURNE HOUSING AUTHORITY CHIEF /\E\)iS:Ehcq:lé’ITLIYBEe?:FICER

Dear Mr. Tanaka,

A letterhead refers to the heading at the top of a sheet of letter paper. It usually consists of a name
and an address, or a logo. This often appears in letters created by companies and individuals for
communicating messages, whether it's within the team, business partners, or with clients.

Letterheads are important branding tools as well, as they are sent out to a wide audience. They can
set the tone for messages while showcasing your company's expertise and professionalism. This
makes it important for you to create a letterhead that captures your brand's identity while presenting
important details. It helps to create a template that you can use for different occasions, from inter-
office memos to customer correspondences.

Respectfully,

BENJAMIN SHAH
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